
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 18th December 2020 

What have we been learning? 
Well what a term we have had! The children settled into phonics and maths well many of them showing 
fantastic progress since September!  We had fun covering Turrets and Tiaras in our history topic and 
have enjoyed finishing up Awesome Atmospheres this week. In science the children have enjoyed 
making a variety of weather measuring devices and recording the changes in the seasons. We look for-
ward to starting our new topic “Home Sweet Home” next term where we will look at our place in our 
country. This week the children enjoyed some festive fun by  making Christmas decorations, writing 
about the Polar Express and decorating rice cakes. We just want to take the time to thank-you for your 
kind gifts for the staff of year one. We are touched by your generosity.  

Just a few reminders… 

Children will return to school on Tuesday the 4th of January 2021. 

 

Homework: 

· Over the Christmas break we will sending home some phonics sounds that your child 
needs to practice based on our mock phonics screening test. 

· Please continue to read daily with your child to encourage fluency. 

· Maths seed– revision to 20 lesson 50 (please see addition matching worksheet) 
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